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Wednesday, October 2, 2024 
RE: Participation in the 2024 IWLCA Presidents Cup

To Whom It May Concern,  

Your school has a player(s) who will be participating in the 2024 IWLCA 
Presidents Cup in Bradenton, FL on November 22-24, 2024. The IWLCA 
Presidents Cup is a college lacrosse showcase event that is attended by over 
500+ college coaches across all divisions. The tournament offers players the 
opportunity to continue their lacrosse career at the collegiate level, as well as 
possibly securing financial assistance to attend college. We are offering players 
this written documentation as proof of their attendance at the tournament.  

We thank you for supporting your student-athletes. 

Respectfully,

 
Caitlin Schmelz
VP of Lacrosse, Elite Tournaments
cschmelz@elitetournaments.com


